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Chairperson’s report

July 11, 2021

I apologize for missing June’s Area Service Meeting, I go to Mississippi every year to go back to the treatment facility I went through in 2001 to the Days of Hope event they have every year, where we get to spend the weekend with the patients that are currently there. I am humbled by becoming the chairperson of the Tidewater Area, and blessed to have someone like Carlton J. to show me the way. I hope that you will bear with me while I am still learning the position.
In loving service,
Fred R.



